Preparing for
Adulthood -
Bexley Needs
Your Voice!

©

Members of Middlesborough’s
PfA team are keen to meet with

Bexley parents of young people

aged 13-25 who have or had an
EHCP or SEN support to
understand:

 your views in terms of current
provision

* gaps in provision

» what you think needs to be
developed to meet the needs
to support young people to
prepare for aduithood

= what support is available during
transitions

e LONDON SOROUGH OF

%% BEXLEY

As part of Bexley's
commitment to address the
issues arising from the SEND
Inspection as they relate to
Preparing for Adulthood,
Middlesbrough Council have
been commissioned by the
Department for Education to
support them to identify areas
of improvement and best
practice...

Thursday 23rd January 25
9:30am-1130am

Central Library, Bexleyheath
(Chaucer Room)

It will be great to see as
many of you as possible

as your voice really
counts!

See website for more
details and to book.
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www.bexleyvoice.org.uk/send-lived-experience.html




